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Dear Garner Lake Area Resident:







February, 2018
This letter is to invite you to join, or renew your current membership in the GLA for 2018.  The Garner Lake Association is governed by a volunteer board, elected by the membership. We have maintained current dues levels for years now.  Your GLA membership dues (only $20 per year, per family) support many projects.  All are designed to directly benefit all Garner Lake residents by enhancing:

• Property Values
• Boating
• Fishing
Sailing
• Swimming         • Water Quality

The lake is our mutual 240-acre backyard.  Ours are friendly, unique neighborhoods and your support will help keep it that way.

On December 29, 2017…after many years of preparation…Garner Lake Association negotiated the purchase Garner Lake.  We need your continued membership in GLA as we transition to Garner Lake Management’s operation and maintenance of the lake.  We have accepted a huge challenge, but with your support, we will be successful.

For the first time in its history, all fees collected by the management of Garner Lake will go to benefit the lake and protect our property values.  Both GLA and GLM are non-profit entities.

Please renew your membership as we move forward into 2018 and this exciting time.

You must be a member of GLA to have any say in the management of the lake.
Visit our website www.garnerlake.com .  

Thank you!

The Garner Lake Association Board

Dave Brown, President

